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 Modified Supplemental Instruction (MSI) is free peer tutoring on campus offered for 

supported classes.  It’s a great tool for those who are struggling in the class, those who are doing 

well and want to make sure they keep up, and also those who just want more practice (so 

basically everyone).  You’ll meet once a week for an hour long session where you can ask 

questions about lecture, homework, or pretty much anything else.  The sessions are run by tutors 

who have taken the class before and done well in it.  This is my fourth quarter tutoring physics 

(first time for 116A) and I’ve also attended tutoring sessions for my classes and I really highly 

recommend it (did I mention it’s free?). 

  

 To sign up for one of the tutoring sessions, go to this link (https://sserc.ucsc.edu/slug-

success) and login into Slug Success.  Please note that sessions will not be available until next 

Tuesday (01/16/18) at 9:30am, so if you’re unable to see anything right now that’s the reason.  

If you have any other questions please feel free to email me or email LSS (lss@ucsc.edu)! 

 

Session Times 

Monday 2:45 – 3:45 pm (I will try to change this to a better time) 

Tuesday 1:30 – 2:30 pm 

Friday 12:00 – 1:00 pm 

 

All session times and locations are also available on Slug Success (after 01/16) 
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